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Cherry Blossom Nursery School 
Newsletter - December 2018

Area news 0-2’s
	The 0-2 children having been showing an interest in various forms of transport – they have been excited to see the different modes of transport when out walking along the cycle path. Therefore, our new topic will be Transport. We will look at all different modes of transport by exploring our topic through walks in the local community, through art and messy play and by visiting the library for appropriate interesting books.
The children have been enjoying lots of Christmas activities, as well as dressing-up in Christmas costumes and dancing to Christmas music!


Area news 2-3’s
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 Area news 3-5’s

	The Pre-School childrens’ topic continues to be ‘the new and old’ of Dundee - the children have been very engaged in this topic!  The Teachers have been giving the children rich, learning opportunities about their city – many, many stories about the past and the future.
Of course, the children have also been working very hard on their Pre-School Nativity Christmas Play and are excited to be performing this in Dundee West Church on Thursday 20th of December.
We are expecting a really good turn-out by Parents, Grandparents and other family and friends.
Tickets are available at the office
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Other news 
Headlines 


	We have Reindeer Food for sale @ £1.00.
We have Reindeer Hot Chocolate for sale @ £1.50.
Each area has made their own 2019 Calendars @ £1.50.

Preschool Christmas Nativity Play tickets are on sale in the Office @ £4.00 each.
We are donating ticket money from the Christmas play to our local Church, Dundee West Church.





The 2-3 children are continuing to show an interest in animals and the sounds they make. We have visited the library and collected a variety of books relating to this subject. They are continuing to enjoy reading these books and are able to identify both the animal and their sounds. The children are using their imagination to create their own animals.


They have had lots of fun decorating their area, making it very festive and have been very creative by making their own decorations.


On top of all the above, the children have been working so hard learning their Christmas songs for their Carol Service - taking place at the nursery on Wednesday 19th - We hope to see you all there.














 Christmas


Monday 17th- Thursday 20th                                             


0-5s Arts and Crafts                                                      	   0-3 Balloon party


Christmas stories at Blackness Library                                        3-5s Christmas Nativity Play @


Tuesday 18th                                                       West Church, Dundee @ 2.00PM                                                   0-3s Soft-Play 


                                                                                                     Friday 21st


Wednesday 19th                                                                          Nursery closing 4.00pm                                                  


2-5s Stepps Theatre AM                                                             Christmas Jumper Day and


0-3s Carol Service @ 3.00PM                                                           Christmas Party 


                                                                                                     0-5s Christmas Dinner 


                                                                                                     0-5s Santa Visit 
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We would like to announce that Cherry Blossom achieved all Grade 5’s, (Very Good), at our recent Inspection.


We are very pleased and proud !


Many thanks to all our Parents for their support.








                                                             DAIS








